
 

 

Dear Eagle Families, 
 
Testing continues but is beginning to wind down. Next week is Algebra1 hons, Geometry Hons, and SSA Science. Thank 
you to all the families who soothed worried students and made sure they had a good night’s sleep before taking tests. 
  
Return of laptops/hotspots 

• All laptops and hotspots must be returned to the school no later than JUNE 10th.  
• Families will be invoiced for any devices not returned 

Testing 
Testing continues this week. Please view our website at https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/testing/ for this week’s 
information! If you are a distance learner, please note the schedule is different next week. Daily schedules are available 
on the testing link above. 
 
Safety 
The exit to Covino Street is only for bike riders and walkers. Students exiting and through that gate must go straight 
home. Parent pick up and drop off is only in the front of the school in the loop. There have been safety concerns so 
please help us protect our students!   
 
Eighth Grade Celebrations! 
CELEBRATE YOUR GRAD WITH A YARD SIGN!! Pick up at SMS on May 27th from 2:00 -6:00pm.  Everyone gets a sign! If 
you are able to donate $10 to help us cover costs please do so at https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sebastian-middle-
school-pto-store/item/3139088 
 
Memorial Day 
No school May 31st – Memorial Day 

 

 

K.T. Gabaldon 

Principal, Sebastian Middle School 
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